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Date: April 24, 2007 
 
To: Mayor Hearns and City Council Members 
 
From: David R. McEwen, City Attorney 
 
Subject: City Manager’s Agreement 
 
 
Recommendation: 
Approve the Amended and Restated City Manager’s Agreement. 
 
Financial Impact: 
None. 

 
Background: 
The City has previously entered into a City Manager’s Agreement with Robert S. LaSala dated 
November 9, 2004 as amended dated January 1, 2006 and February 13, 2007.  Based on a recent 
direction from the Council, the Agreement has been further amended to eliminate the expiration 
date.  In addition, some of the language that is no longer applicable has been eliminated.  I have 
attached a blacklined version of the Amended Contract so that you can clearly see where each of 
the changes have been made. 
 
 
 
 


